STUDENT-LED CONFERENCES
May 2018

Dear Parents,

Thank you for attending your child's Student-Led Conference. I hope that you have been
impressed by your child's skills.

Since we as teachers are always learning as well, T would appreciate it if you would take a few
minutes to tell me how you found the Student-Led Conference, both before and afterward. Was
it what you expected? Were your questions answered? What was particularly good? What may
have been missing? How do you think your child found the experience? Any feedback you offer
will help me in planning future conferences.

Comments:

Sincerely,

Classroom Teacher Name (optional)



